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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS

BELLINGHAM TECHNICAL COLLEGE
[Filed April 21, 2022, 11:11 a.m.]

NOTICE
Cancelled and Rescheduled

The regularly scheduled meeting of the board of trustees of Bel-
lingham Technical College scheduled for Thursday, May 19, 2022, has 
been cancelled and rescheduled for Wednesday, May 18, 2022, 9:00 -
 11:00 a.m. The board of trustees will conduct a study session from 
8:00 to 9:00 a.m. to review the proposed 2022-2023 college operating 
budget and ASBTC 2022-2023 S&A budget; the regular meeting will begin 
at approximately 9:00 a.m. The meeting will be conducted via Zoom 
(https://btc-tech.zoom.us/j/89330530070). Call 752-8334 for informa-
tion.
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